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Year 6 

 

Good Luck to Our Year 6 Pupils! 

Next week marks an important milestone for our Year 6 pupils as they take their SATs, 

starting on Monday 12th May and concluding on Thursday 14th May. We know they have 

worked incredibly hard, and we are so proud of their dedication and effort. 

To help them start each day feeling positive and prepared, we will be running a special 

breakfast club from 8.20am each morning for all Year 6 pupils. A good breakfast and a calm 

start will make all the difference, so we encourage everyone to attend. 

We wish all our pupils the very best of luck—do your best, believe in yourselves, and 

remember that these tests are just one part of your journey. You've got this! 



Update 

I wrote to you all at the start of this week to share the news that I will be leaving Holy Trinity 

at the end of this academic year. As I said to you all it has been an enormous privilege and a 

real joy to be part of the Holy Trinity community for the last ten years and I have been 

overwhelmed by the lovely comments that I have had from so many of you this week.  I will 

still be here until the end of this term in July and I am looking forward to continuing to work 

with our wonderful children.   

Pre-loved uniform 

 

As we continue to navigate through the academic year, I am delighted to share with you an 

initiative that truly embodies the spirit of our school community. It is with great pleasure 

that I announce the availability of pre-loved uniforms for families in need. 

At Holy Trinity, we have always prided ourselves on our strong sense of community and our 

commitment to supporting one another. This initiative is a testament to that ethos, 

demonstrating how we can come together to make a positive impact on the lives of our 

pupils and their families. 

The concept of pre-loved uniforms is simple yet powerful. It involves the collection and 

redistribution of gently used school uniforms to families who may be facing financial 

challenges. This not only helps to alleviate the financial burden on these families but also 

promotes sustainability by giving new life to previously worn uniforms. 

We understand that the cost of school uniforms can be a significant expense for many 

families, particularly in the current economic climate. By offering pre-loved uniforms, we 



hope to ensure that every child in our school has access to the appropriate attire, allowing 

them to feel comfortable and confident as they engage in their learning journey. 

This initiative also presents an excellent opportunity for our pupils to learn about the 

importance of recycling, reusing, and reducing waste. It aligns perfectly with our school's 

values of compassion, responsibility, and environmental awareness. 

We are immensely grateful to all the families who have generously donated their outgrown 

or unused uniforms. Your contributions have made this initiative possible and will make a 

real difference to those in need within our school community. 

For families who would like to access the pre-loved uniforms, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to our school office and ask for Miss Khan. We assure you that all requests will be 

handled with the utmost discretion and sensitivity. 

Diary Dates - 2024-2025 

Thursday 22nd May - Children break up for half term 

Friday 23rd May - Teacher Day 

Monday 26th May - Friday 30th May - Half term 

Monday 2nd June - Children return to school 

Friday 18th July - Children break up for summer 
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